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Baba's Kitchen Aug 25 2019 Ukrainian Canadian Congress immigration anniversary Special Selection.
Outrageous stories and traditional recipes & folk remedies from Stalinist and Holocaust survivors.
Compared to erotic games in the village bath & shoplifting live turkeys in your bloomers, immigrant life
is beyond boring. So Baba (Grandma) is brewing up Old Country customs in her kitchen. She'll teach you
to make delicious Ukrainian dishes (plus simple folk remedies) the traditional & The Lazy Way, sabotage
frenemies with garlic, & utter chilling Slavic curses such as, "May you be kicked by a duck!" Between
tales of magical encounters with Nature spirits & steaming bowls of borshch is the confession of the
author's elderly neighbour: she murdered her abusive husband with a very special recipe. UkrainianCanadian author Raisa Stone has collected stories from survivors of Nazi and Soviet terror---including
her family. Raisa's narrator, Baba,is a composite of these invincible souls. Baba's Kitchen is abundant
with fascinating facts about Ukraine's history. For excerpts, video/audio clips of Baba's stories and
more, visit: www.ukrainiansoulfood.ca_____________Ukrainians: first tamed horses, invented pants (for
riding!), and the bow and arrow, built homes from mammoth bone & pyramids older than Egypt's, & created
Europe's first democratic constitution. Shamanic practices that sparked the original werewolf and Amazon
legends (the latter documented by Greek physician Hippocrates) combine with traditions reaching back to
the Neolithic era._____________ Detailed instructions for traditional Ukrainian breads such as Paska and
Babka. The menu and customs for Holiday buffets. Plus the erotic Midsummer Festival, including lyrics to
bawdy kozak (cossack) songs. "Your book has us all laughing hysterically & uncontrollably! "~Capital
Ukrainian Festival, Ottawa. "Baba's Kitchen is a good companion to Savella Stechishin's book
[Traditional Ukrainian Cookery]. We will be presenting copies as Awards at our year end dinner.." ~ Los
Angeles Ukrainian Cultural Centre. "Long live Baba's Kitchen! This is a wonderful presentation of
Ukrainian cuisine. Beautiful recipes with stories that make them come alive!"~Professor of Franklin
Sciacca (Slavic Studies), Hamilton College, Clinton, New York. "Baba is a little goofy, but gives an
excellent explanation of Ukie Christmas customs!"~Ukrainian American Coordinating Council
Nuclear War Survival Skills Updated and Expanded 2022 Edition Regarding Ukraine Russia and the World
Oct 27 2019 The only 2022 Edition on Amazon, Now 341 Pages. The Original Author, Cresson Kearny,
mentored me for nearly 8 years and I've taught preparedness professionally for 30 years to civilian,
corporate, government and military. I've updated Cresson's book for 2022. The original book written by
Cresson Kearny and updated by him in 1987 is timeless. The book is fantastic and it will help you and
protect you from any nuclear incident. Whether is full out nuclear war or a nuclear accident or nuclear
detonations going off on the other side of the world. I address nuclear detonations in the EU and what
that means to the USA. What happens if we have a few detonations in the USA? How does that affect you
here. What happens and how to understand radiation will be explained to you in this book so you can be
prepared and not fear it from ignorance of the subject. Most everything in the book is "Expedient Civil
Defense" that uses stuff easily available in your home or easy to obtain. The original 1987 version is
available for free download at but in 2022 Steven felt that he needed to add update pages to the book.
The original work of brilliance and majesty of preparedness is not changed. Pages have been added to
explain new tools and methods that exist today in 2022 that did not exist in 1987. News of a detonation
will go around the world electronically instantly with an internet and communications that barely
existed in 1987. Led Lights and Lithium batteries did not exist then, but, today they can provide
illumination as well as Cresson's original cooking oil lamp. We have more abundant and affordable
radiation measurement devices available on Amazon & elsewhere. Cresson's bucket stove used twisted

pieces newspaper as a simple fuel which is not in every house now, yet amazon boxes are. The book is not
out of date. Just updated. New updates coming out yearly. Steven Harris wants to empower you with more
options and more pre-crisis preparations that are easy, affordable and local.
Ukraine Nov 01 2022 Conventional wisdom dictates that Ukraine's political crises can be traced to the
linguistic differences and divided political loyalties that have long fractured the country. However,
this theory obscures the true significance of Ukraine's recent civic revolution and the conflict's
crucial international dimension. The 2013-14 Ukrainian revolution presented authoritarian powers in
Russia with both a democratic and a geopolitical challenge. In reality, political conflict in Ukraine is
reflective of global discord, stemming from differing views on state power, civil society, and
democracy. Ukraine's sudden prominence in American politics has compounded an already-widespread
misunderstanding of what is actually happening in the nation. In the American media, Ukraine has come to
signify an inherently corrupt place, rather than a real country struggling in the face of great
challenges. Ukraine: What Everyone Needs to Know® is an updated edition of Serhy Yekelchyk's 2015
publication, The Conflict in Ukraine. It addresses Ukraine's relations with the West, particularly the
United States, from the perspective of Ukrainians. The book explains how independent Ukraine fell victim
to crony capitalism, how its people rebelled twice in the last two decades in the name of democracy and
against corruption, and why Russia reacted so aggressively to the strivings of Ukrainians. Additionally,
it looks at what we know about alleged Ukrainian interference in the 2016 US presidential election, the
factors behind the stunning electoral victory of the political novice Volodymyr Zelensky, and the ways
in which the events leading to the impeachment proceedings against President Donald Trump have changed
the Russia-Ukraine-US relationship. This volume is essential reading for anyone who wants to understand
the forces that have shaped contemporary politics in this increasingly important part of Europe, as well
as the international background of the impeachment proceedings in the US.
Heroes with Heat and Heart 2 May 27 2022 Want to support our Wounded Warriors next? Then reserve your
copy of Heroes with Heat and Heart 3 today! Fall in love with the heroes of this steamy contemporary
romance anthology, including stories by Carina Alyce EmKay Connor LC Taylor Michelle Edwards Karigan
Hale Andi MacDowall Lolo Paige CB Samet Heather Scarlett And featuring an exclusive story by USA Today
Best Selling Author Desiree Holt This romance anthology raised $1700 for wildland firefighters
charities! Thank you!
Ukraine Sep 30 2022 Ukraine is Europe's second state and this lavishly illustrated volume provides a
concise and easy to read historical survey of the country from earliest times to the present. Each of
the book's forty-six chapters is framed by a historical map, which graphically depicts the key elements
of the chronological period or theme addressed within. In addition, the entire text is accompanied by
over 300 historic photographs, line drawings, portraits, and reproductions of books and art works, which
bring the rich past of Ukraine to life. Rather than limiting his study to an examination of the
country's numerically largest population - ethnic Ukrainians - acclaimed scholar Paul Robert Magocsi
emphasizes the multicultural nature of Ukraine throughout its history. While ethnic Ukrainians figure
prominently, Magocsi also deals with all the other peoples who live or who have lived within the borders
of present-day Ukraine: Russians, Poles, Jews, Crimean Tatars, Germans (including Mennonites), and
Greeks, among others. This book is not only an indispensable resource for European area and Slavic
studies specialists; it is sure to appeal to people interested in having easy access to information
about political, economic, and cultural development in Ukraine.
The Ukrainians Mar 25 2022 The most acute, informed, and up-to-date account available today of Ukraine
and its people, now in its fourth edition. “An interesting and provocative read, which will, one hopes,
contribute to the Western understanding of what Ukraine is and why it matters.”—Volodymyr Kulyk, Harvard
Ukrainian Studies “A spirited and eminently learned investigation of who Ukranians say that they are,
how they came to be so, and how others view them. . . . If you re add only one book of Ukraine, this
should probably be it.”—Elizabeth Luchka Haigh, H-Net Reviews
Russia, the West, and the Ukraine Crisis Nov 20 2021 This book examines the causes and consequences of
the Ukraine crisis, with a special focus on Russia’s relations with the West. Towards that end, it
brings together international relations scholars and area specialists. Issues covered include: the
evolution of EU–Russia and US–Russia relations, the role of strategic culture and ontological
insecurities in the formation of Russian foreign policy, the role of hybrid warfare in Russian military
policy, the geopolitical drivers of Russia’s Ukraine policy, and a discussion of the decision-making
dynamics that led to Russia’s intervention in eastern Ukraine. The contributors employ different
theoretical approaches and offer partly complementary and partly competing analyses. In so doing, this
book seeks to stimulate dialogue between different positions and advance our understanding of a topic
that will shape the European security order for many years to come. This book was originally published
as a special issue of Contemporary Politics.
From Three Worlds Jul 29 2022 Anthology of contemporary Ukrainian literature in English translation.
Ukraine's Maidan, Russia's War Nov 08 2020 In early 2014, sparked by an assault by their government on
peaceful students, Ukrainians rose up against a deeply corrupt, Moscow-backed regime. Initially
demonstrating under the banner of EU integration, the Maidan protesters proclaimed their right to a
dignified existence; they learned to organize, to act collectively, to become a civil society. Most
prominently, they established a new Ukrainian identity: territorial, inclusive, and present-focused with
powerful mobilizing symbols. Driven by an urban “bourgeoisie” that rejected the hierarchies of
industrial society in favor of a post-modern heterarchy, a previously passive post-Soviet country
experienced a profound social revolution that generated new senses: “Dignity” and “fairness” became
rallying cries for millions. Europe as the symbolic target of political aspiration gradually faded, but

the impact (including on Europe) of Ukraine’s revolution remained. When Russia invaded—illegally
annexing Crimea and then feeding continuous military conflict in the Donbas—, Ukrainians responded with
a massive volunteer effort and touching patriotism. In the process, they transformed their country, the
region, and indeed the world. This book provides a chronicle of Ukraine’s Maidan and Russia’s ongoing
war, and puts forth an analysis of the Revolution of Dignity from the perspective of a participant
observer.
Mark Neville Sep 06 2020 Since 2015, British photographer Mark Neville (born 1966) has been documenting
life in Ukraine, with subjects ranging from holidaymakers on the beaches of Odessa and the Roma
communities on the Hungarian border to those internally displaced by the war in Eastern Ukraine.
Employing his activist strategy of a targeted book dissemination, Neville is committed to making a
direct impact upon the war in Ukraine. He will distribute 2,000 copies of this volume free to policy
makers, opinion makers, members of parliament both in Ukraine and Russia, members of the international
community and those involved directly in the Minsk Agreements. He means to reignite awareness about the
war, galvanize the peace talks and attempt to halt the daily bombing and casualties in Eastern Ukraine
which have been occurring for four years now. Neville's images are accompanied by writings from both
Russian and Ukrainian novelists, as well as texts from policy makers and the international community, to
suggest how to end the conflict.
Ukraine in Crisis Mar 13 2021 In this comprehensive volume, Canadian, Ukrainian, and American scholars
examine various aspects of the Ukrainian crisis, and consider its impact on Europe. The chapters include
topics such as: Russian narratives about Ukraine; the conflicting assumptions underlying their divergent
nation-building agendas; new findings about the far right's involvement in the Maidan protests; the
Ukrainian crisis from the perspective of Western grand strategy; the security implications of Russia's
geopolitical agenda in Ukraine; the factors that contributed to the rise of separatism in Donbass; and
the economic costs for Ukraine of choosing economic integration with Europe rather than Eurasia. This
book demonstrates that the current crisis in Ukraine is much more complex than comes across in the
media. It also explores the fact that, since Russia and Ukraine will always be neighbours, some sort of
modus vivendi between them will have to be found. This book was originally published as a special issue
of European Politics and Society.
Ukraine Dec 30 2019 This volume is an updated edition of Serhy Yekelchyk's 2015 publication, The
Conflict in Ukraine. It addresses Ukraine's relations with the West from the perspective of Ukrainians.
It looks at what we know about alleged Ukrainian interference in the 2016 US presidential election, the
factors behind the stunning electoral victory of the political novice Volodymyr Zelensky, and the ways
in which the events leading to the impeachment proceedings against President Donald Trump have changed
the Russia-Ukraine-US relationship.
The Conflict in Ukraine Jul 17 2021 When guns began firing again in Europe, why was it Ukraine that
became the battlefield? Conventional wisdom dictates that Ukraine's current crisis can be traced to the
linguistic differences and divided political loyalties that have long fractured the country. However
this theory only obscures the true significance of Ukraine's recent civic revolution and the conflict's
crucial international dimension. The 2013-14 Ukrainian revolution presented authoritarian powers in
Russia with both a democratic and a geopolitical challenge. President Vladimir Putin reacted
aggressively by annexing the Crimea and sponsoring the war in eastern Ukraine; and Russia's actions
subsequently prompted Western sanctions and growing international tensions reminiscent of the Cold War.
Though the media portrays the situation as an ethnic conflict, an internal Ukrainian affair, it is in
reality reflective of a global discord, stemming from differing views on state power, civil society, and
democracy. The Conflict in Ukraine: What Everyone Needs to Know explores Ukraine's contemporary conflict
and complicated history of ethnic identity, and it does do so by weaving questions of the country's
fraught relations with its former imperial master, Russia, throughout the narrative. In denying
Ukraine's existence as a separate nation, Putin has adopted a stance similar to that of the last Russian
tsars, who banned the Ukrainian language in print and on stage. Ukraine emerged as a nation-state as a
result of the imperial collapse in 1917, but it was subsequently absorbed into the USSR. When the former
Soviet republics became independent states in 1991, the Ukrainian authorities sought to assert their
country's national distinctiveness, but they failed to reform the economy or eradicate corruption. As
Serhy Yekelchyk explains, for the last 150 years recognition of Ukraine as a separate nation has been a
litmus test of Russian democracy, and the Russian threat to Ukraine will remain in place for as long as
the Putinist regime is in power. In this concise and penetrating book, Yekelchyk describes the current
crisis in Ukraine, the country's ethnic composition, and the Ukrainian national identity. He takes
readers through the history of Ukraine's emergence as a sovereign nation, the after-effects of
communism, the Orange Revolution, the EuroMaidan, the annexation of the Crimean Peninsula, the war in
the Donbas, and the West's attempts at peace making. The Conflict in Ukraine is essential reading for
anyone who wants to understand the forces that have shaped contemporary politics in this increasingly
important part of Europe. What Everyone Needs to Know® is a registered trademark of Oxford University
Press.
The History of Ukraine, 2nd Edition Feb 09 2021 This book is a comprehensive and accessible guide to
the peoples and history of Ukraine. The Russia-Ukraine war that began in 2022 turned the world's
attention on Ukraine, the second-largest country in Europe and one of the leading global exporters of
wheat and other valuable commodities Though some Russian leaders have long denied and continue to reject
Ukrainian sovereignty, this book presents a comprehensive picture of Ukraine that is both intertwined
with and distinct from Russian history. From its days as Kyivan Rus and its inclusion in the Russian
Empire to the fall of the Soviet Union, the Euromaidan demonstrations, and the outbreak of war with

Russia, Ukraine, as this book demonstrates, has developed its own identity, territory, and culture. With
an up-to-date timeline of events, short biographies of contemporary and historical figures, and a useful
annotated bibliography, this book unpacks the historical claims and issues relevant to the conflict with
Russia and provides an accessible introduction to Ukraine and its peoples. Gives an up-to-date and
comprehensive history of Ukraine New edition includes detailed coverage of Euromaidan and the RussiaUkraine war Provides a useful timeline and annotated bibliography of Ukrainian history Provides short
biographies of important contemporary and historical Ukrainians
Ukraine Jul 05 2020 Ukraine is something of an enigma for the visitor. The largest country in Europe,
it remains one of the least visited, yet it has retained the rustic beauty of old-world eastern Europe,
and its place names are heavy with historical significance: Kiev, Crimea, Sevastopol, Odessa, Chernobyl.
This fully updated third edition of Bradt’s Ukraine guide keeps visitors up to speed with this rapidly
evolving country. Covering everything from the best places for borsch to the best walks along the Black
Sea – alongside an in-depth exploration of Ukraine’s history, culture and natural beauty – this is the
most comprehensive and practical guide available to a destination as yet undiscovered by the tourist
crowds.
Ukraine Jan 29 2020 Ukraine is a country caught in a political tug of war: looking East to Russia and
West to the European Union, this pivotal nation has long been a pawn in a global ideological game. And
since Russia’s annexation of Crimea in March 2014 in response to the Ukrainian Euromaidan protests
against oligarchical corruption, the game has become one of life and death. In Ukraine: A Nation on the
Borderland, Karl Schlögel presents a picture of a country which lies on Europe’s borderland and in
Russia’s shadow. In recent years, Ukraine has been faced, along with Western Europe, with the political
conundrum resulting from Russia’s actions and the ongoing Information War. As well as exploring this
present-day confrontation, Schlögel provides detailed, fascinating historical portraits of a panoply of
Ukraine’s major cities: Lviv, Odessa, Czernowitz, Kiev, Kharkov, Donetsk, Dnepropetrovsk, and
Yalta—cities whose often troubled and war-torn histories are as varied as the nationalities and cultures
which have made them what they are today, survivors with very particular identities and aspirations.
Schlögel feels the pulse of life in these cities, analyzing their more recent pasts and their challenges
for the future.
Conflict in Ukraine May 15 2021 One of The New York Times’ “6 Books to Read for Context on Ukraine” “A
short and insightful primer” to the crisis in Ukraine and its implications for both the Crimean
Peninsula and Russia’s relations with the West (New York Review of Books) The current conflict in
Ukraine has spawned the most serious crisis between Russia and the West since the end of the Cold War.
It has undermined European security, raised questions about NATO's future, and put an end to one of the
most ambitious projects of U.S. foreign policy—building a partnership with Russia. It also threatens to
undermine U.S. diplomatic efforts on issues ranging from terrorism to nuclear proliferation. And in the
absence of direct negotiations, each side is betting that political and economic pressure will force the
other to blink first. Caught in this dangerous game of chicken, the West cannot afford to lose sight of
the importance of stable relations with Russia. This book puts the conflict in historical perspective by
examining the evolution of the crisis and assessing its implications both for the Crimean Peninsula and
for Russia’s relations with the West more generally. Experts in the international relations of postSoviet states, political scientists Rajan Menon and Eugene Rumer clearly show what is at stake in
Ukraine, explaining the key economic, political, and security challenges and prospects for overcoming
them. They also discuss historical precedents, sketch likely outcomes, and propose policies for
safeguarding U.S.-Russia relations in the future. In doing so, they provide a comprehensive and
accessible study of a conflict whose consequences will be felt for many years to come.
Ukraine vs. Darkness Jan 23 2022 This book draws on the author’s experience from 26 years of Ukrainian
diplomatic service in, among others, Bonn, Berlin, Washington, and Vienna, and his work as a
speechwriter to most Ukrainian foreign ministers for the last two decades. Scherba’s captivating essays
reflect his views of international affairs from a Ukrainian perspective. His deliberations are presented
in uncomplicated, plain language. The articles assembled here have repeatedly caused discussion in
Ukraine and abroad. By his opponents, Scherba is often described as being surprisingly undiplomatic and
even provocative. For instance, his article “Why nationalism can’t be the national idea of a European
Ukraine”, published on a Ukrainian nationalist website, stirred considerable controversy in Ukraine.
Aside from explaining Kyiv’s take on some key issues of international relations, these essays provide
insights into Ukrainian political thinking since the start of Russia’s military aggression in 2014, and
into the painful political intramural fights in Ukrainian society ever since.
Ukraine Feb 21 2022 Pays peu connu malgré les évènements politiques, l'Ukraine est aujourd'hui plus que
jamais tiraillée entre l'Europe et la Russie. Au-delà d'une approche touristique, ce guide, qui comprend
la Crimée, vous permettra de mieux appréhender l'importance de ses deux héritages culturels.
Red Famine Jan 11 2021 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • A revelatory history of one of Stalin's greatest
crimes, the consequences of which still resonate today, as Russia has placed Ukrainian independence in
its sights once more—from the author of the Pulitzer Prize-winning Gulag and the National Book Award
finalist Iron Curtain. "With searing clarity, Red Famine demonstrates the horrific consequences of a
campaign to eradicate 'backwardness' when undertaken by a regime in a state of war with its own people."
—The Economist In 1929 Stalin launched his policy of agricultural collectivization—in effect a second
Russian revolution—which forced millions of peasants off their land and onto collective farms. The
result was a catastrophic famine, the most lethal in European history. At least five million people died
between 1931 and 1933 in the USSR. But instead of sending relief the Soviet state made use of the
catastrophe to rid itself of a political problem. In Red Famine, Anne Applebaum argues that more than

three million of those dead were Ukrainians who perished not because they were accidental victims of a
bad policy but because the state deliberately set out to kill them. Devastating and definitive, Red
Famine captures the horror of ordinary people struggling to survive extraordinary evil. Applebaum’s
compulsively readable narrative recalls one of the worst crimes of the twentieth century, and shows how
it may foreshadow a new threat to the political order in the twenty-first.
A History of Ukraine Aug 18 2021 Dotyczy m. in. Kresów wschodnich Rzeczypospolitej.
Ukraine Apr 25 2022 While previous updates brought readers up to the year 2000, this new fourth edition
includes an overview of Ukraine's most recent history, focusing on the dramatic political, socioeconomic, and cultural changes that occurred during the Kuchma and Yushchenko presidencies.
Borderland Dec 10 2020 FULLY UPDATED 'A fascinating and often violent odyssey, spanning more than 1,000
years of conflict and culture' INDEPENDENT Flat, fertile, and fatally tempting to invaders, for
centuries Ukraine was fought over by more powerful neighbours. Though its modern national movement dates
back to the early nineteenth century, it did not win real independence until 1991, with the collapse of
the Soviet Union. Since then, Ukrainians have proved themselves one of the world's most remarkable
nations. In 2014 mass demonstrations forced out a corrupt pro-Russian president. Russia responded by
invading, first seizing Crimea and the eastern Donbass, and then in February 2022 marching on Kyiv. With
Western help, Ukraine is fighting back. But in what form it will emerge from the war - the bloodiest in
Europe since 1945 - remains to be seen. For this fourth edition of her classic history, Anna Reid
returns to the scene. Talking to refugees, politicians and victims of widespread Russian war crimes, she
adds a new chapter to the complex biography of a country on the frontline of the conflict between
democracy and dictatorship.
The Little Book Nov 28 2019 All proceeds from the book go to people in Ukraine through the Ukraine
Canada Foundation. The Little Book was originally published in 1940 and made a vital contribution to the
curriculum for Canadian-Ukrainian children in prairie schools. Besides containing alphabet letters and
gorgeous illustrations, the book features charming parables and poems by legendary Ukrainian writer
Taras Shevchenko. This special 2022 edition, reprinted to celebrate the culture of the Ukrainian people,
with proceeds to charity, features an English translation of these lovely rhymes and verses. Slava
Ukraini A Plea to the Ukrainian Diaspora and to all Nations of the World. "Do prove that you are with
us. Do prove that you will not let us go ... life will conquer death, and light will win over darkness.
Glory be to Ukraine." Volodymyr Zelensky, President of Ukraine
In Wartime Sep 18 2021 From one of the finest journalists of our time comes a definitive, boots-on-theground dispatch from the front lines of the conflict in Ukraine. “Essential for anyone who wants to
understand events in Ukraine and what they portend for the West.”—The Wall Street Journal Ever since
Ukraine’s violent 2014 revolution, followed by Russia’s annexation of Crimea, the country has been at
war. Misinformation reigns, more than two million people have been displaced, and Ukrainians fight one
another on a second front—the crucial war against corruption. With In Wartime, Tim Judah lays bare the
events that have turned neighbors against one another and mired Europe’s second-largest country in a
conflict seemingly without end. In Lviv, Ukraine’s western cultural capital, mothers tend the graves of
sons killed on the other side of the country. On the Maidan, the square where the protests that deposed
President Yanukovych began, pamphleteers, recruiters, buskers, and mascots compete for attention. In
Donetsk, civilians who cheered Russia’s President Vladimir Putin find their hopes crushed as they
realize they have been trapped in the twilight zone of a frozen conflict. Judah talks to everyone from
politicians to poets, pensioners, and historians. Listening to their clashing explanations, he
interweaves their stories to create a sweeping, tragic portrait of a country fighting a war of
independence from Russia—twenty-five years after the collapse of the USSR.
Ukraine in Histories and Stories Apr 13 2021 This collection of texts by writers, historians,
philosophers, political analysts, and opinion leaders combines reflections on Ukrainian history and
analyses of the present with outlines of conceptual ideas and life stories. The authors present a multifaceted image of Ukraine’s memory and reality touching upon topics from the Holodomor to Maidan, from
the Russian aggression to cultural diversity, from the depth of the past to the complexity of the
present. The contributors include Ola Hnatiuk, Irena Karpa, Haska Shyyan, Larysa Denysenko, Hanna
Shelest, Andriy Kulakov, Yaroslav Hrytsak, Serhii Plokhy, Yuri Andrukhovych, Andriy Kurkov, Andrij
Bondar, Vakhtang Kebuladze, Volodymyr Rafeenko, Alim Aliev, Leonid Finberg, and Andriy Portnov. The book
was initially published by Internews Ukraine and UkraineWorld with the support of the Ukrainian Cultural
Foundation.
Rus - Ukraine - Russia Jul 25 2019 An outspoken opponent of pro-Russian, authoritarian, and far-right
streams in contemporary Czech society, Martin C. Putna received a great deal of media attention when he
ironically dedicated the Czech edition of Russ–Ukraine–Russia to Miloš Zeman—the pro-Russian president
of the Czech Republic. This sense of irony, combined with an extraordinary breadth of scholarly
knowledge, infuses Putna’s book. Examining key points in Russian cultural and spiritual history,
Russ–Ukraine–Russia is essential reading for those wishing to understand the current state of Russia and
Ukraine—the so-called heir to an “alternative Russia.” Putna uses literary and artistic works to offer a
rich analysis of Russia as a cultural and religious phenomenon: tracing its development from the arrival
of the Greeks in prehistoric Crimea to its invasion by “little green men” in 2014; explaining the
cultural importance in Russ of the Vikings as well as Pussy Riot; exploring central Russian figures from
St. Vladimir the Great to Vladimir Putin. Unique in its postcolonial perspective, this is not merely a
history of Russia or of Russian religion. This book presents Russia as a complex mesh of national,
religious, and cultural (especially countercultural) traditions—with strong German, Mongol, Jewish,
Catholic, Polish, and Lithuanian influences—a force responsible for creating what we identify as Eastern

Europe.
Iron Curtain Aug 06 2020 In the long-awaited follow-up to her Pulitzer Prize-winning Gulag, acclaimed
journalist Anne Applebaum delivers a groundbreaking history of how Communism took over Eastern Europe
after World War II and transformed in frightening fashion the individuals who came under its sway. At
the end of World War II, the Soviet Union to its surprise and delight found itself in control of a huge
swath of territory in Eastern Europe. Stalin and his secret police set out to convert a dozen radically
different countries to Communism, a completely new political and moral system. In Iron Curtain, Pulitzer
Prize-winning journalist Anne Applebaum describes how the Communist regimes of Eastern Europe were
created and what daily life was like once they were complete. She draws on newly opened East European
archives, interviews, and personal accounts translated for the first time to portray in devastating
detail the dilemmas faced by millions of individuals trying to adjust to a way of life that challenged
their every belief and took away everything they had accumulated. Today the Soviet Bloc is a lost
civilization, one whose cruelty, paranoia, bizarre morality, and strange aesthetics Applebaum captures
in the electrifying pages of Iron Curtain.
Contemporary Ukraine on the Cultural Map of Europe May 03 2020 The concept of a 'return to Europe' has
been integral to the movement for Ukrainian national rebirth since the nineteenth century. While the
goal of a more fully reformed politics remains elusive, numerous expressions of Ukrainian culture
continue to develop in the European spirit. This wide-ranging book explores Ukraine's European cultural
connection, especially as it has been reestablished since the country achieved independence in 1991. The
contributors discusses many aspects of Ukraine's contemporary culture - history, politics, and religion
in Part I; literary culture in Part II; and language, popular culture, and the arts in Part III. What
emerges is a fascinating picture of a young country grappling with its divided past and its colonial
heritage, yet asserting its voice and preferences amid the diverse and at times conflicting realities of
the contemporary political scene. Europe becomes a powerful point of reference, a measure against which
the situation in post-independence Ukraine is gouged and debated. This framework allows for a better
understanding of the complexities deeply ingrained in the social fabric of Ukrainian society.
Ukraine: Democratization, Corruption, and the New Russian Imperialism Dec 22 2021 A definitive
contemporary political, economic, and cultural history from a leading international expert, this is the
first single-volume work to survey and analyze Soviet and post-Soviet Ukrainian history since 1953 as
the basis for understanding the nation today. • Integrates late-Soviet and post-Soviet history to
explain the continuity of the legacies of the USSR on contemporary Ukraine • Provides alternative and
original insights into Ukrainian politics that provide an original perspective different from standard
frameworks • Includes an extensive range of interviews with leading Ukrainian politicians, civic
activists, and businesspersons as well as Western policymakers and leaders of the Ukrainian diaspora who
provide unique insights into contemporary Ukrainian politics • Shares biographical entries that reflect
the author's three decades of personal involvement in contemporary Ukraine • Draws on a wide range of
primary and original sources • Features original and previously unseen photographs
A Short History of Tractors in Ukrainian Mar 01 2020 Nominated for the Man Booker Prize "A charming
comedy of eros... A ride that, despite the bumps and curves in the road, never feels anything less than
jaunty." — Los Angeles Times With this wise, tender, and deeply funny novel, Marina Lewycka takes her
place alongside Zadie Smith and Monica Ali as a writer who can capture the unchanging verities of
family. When an elderly and newly widowed Ukrainian immigrant announces his intention to remarry, his
daughters must set aside their longtime feud to thwart him. For their father’s intended is a voluptuous
old-country gold digger with a proclivity for green satin underwear and an appetite for the good life of
the West. As the hostilities mount and family secrets spill out, A Short History of Tractors in
Ukrainian combines sex, bitchiness, wit, and genuine warmth in its celebration of the pleasure of
growing old disgracefully.
Borderland Oct 20 2021 FULLY UPDATED 'A fascinating and often violent odyssey, spanning more than 1,000
years of conflict and culture' INDEPENDENT Flat, fertile, and fatally tempting to invaders, for
centuries Ukraine was fought over by more powerful neighbours. Though its modern national movement dates
back to the early nineteenth century, it did not win real independence until 1991, with the collapse of
the Soviet Union. Since then, Ukrainians have proved themselves one of the world's most remarkable
nations. In 2014 mass demonstrations forced out a corrupt pro-Russian president. Russia responded by
invading, first seizing Crimea and the eastern Donbass, and then in February 2022 marching on Kyiv. With
Western help, Ukraine is fighting back. But in what form it will emerge from the war - the bloodiest in
Europe since 1945 - remains to be seen. For this fourth edition of her classic history, Anna Reid
returns to the scene. Talking to refugees, politicians and victims of widespread Russian war crimes, she
adds a new chapter to the complex biography of a country on the frontline of the conflict between
democracy and dictatorship.
Armies of Russia's War in Ukraine Jun 03 2020 Explaining and illustrating the immediate background to
the current Russian invasion of Ukraine, this book investigates the Ukrainian and Russian regular and
irregular forces which have been fighting in the Donbas region since 2014. In February 2014, street
protests in Kyiv and other Ukrainian cities led to the ousting of the Russian-backed President
Yanukovych. Simultaneously, Russia carried out an almost-bloodless seizure of Ukraine's Crimean
peninsula. Ukraine's 'Euromaidan Revolution' would see many changes to the country's constitution, and a
turn towards the West for civic assistance and military training. Meanwhile, a violent reaction in the
mainly Russian-speaking south-eastern industrial Donbas region led to a local armed counter-revolution,
backed by Russia from April 2014. This conflict became an essential example of Russia's policy of socalled 'hybrid warfare', which pursues its strategic aims by a blend of propaganda and misinformation

with the clandestine deployment of Special Forces and regular troops, alongside 'deniable' proxies and
mercenaries. Meanwhile, Ukraine's efforts to reform its government culminated in the landslide election
of President Zelensky in April 2019. Using his extensive contacts in both Russia and Ukraine, Prof Mark
Galeotti presents a thorough and intriguing primer on all the forces involved in the conflict up to
2018. Supported by orders-of-battle, colour photos and specially commissioned artwork, his book also
analyses the background and the stuttering progress of the war, and addresses the Russian military
capabilities which are today being tested in all-out battle.
Jérôme Sessini: Inner Disorder Oct 08 2020 Three years of conflict at the threshold of Europe and
Russia Magnum photographer Jérôme Sessini (born 1968) documents the chaos and banality of life in
wartime Ukraine between 2014 and 2017, in photographs and text.
Ukraine and Russia Jun 15 2021 D'Anieri explores the long-term dynamics of international conflict
between Ukraine, Russia and the West, revealing the historic roots of the conflict over Ukraine. He
demonstrates how the security dilemma, the impact of democratization on geopolitics, and the
incompatible goals of a post-Cold War Europe have led to 'a new Cold War'.
Hip Hop Ukraine Jun 23 2019 In Hip Hop Ukraine, we enter a world of urban music and dance competitions,
hip hop parties, and recording studio culture to explore unique sites of interracial encounters among
African students, African immigrants, and local populations in eastern Ukraine. Adriana N. Helbig
combines ethnographic research with music, media, and policy analysis to examine how localized forms of
hip hop create social and political spaces where an interracial youth culture can speak to issues of
human rights and racial equality. She maps the complex trajectories of musical influence—African,
Soviet, American—to show how hip hop has become a site of social protest in post-socialist society and a
vehicle for social change.
The Gates of Europe Aug 30 2022 Ukraine is currently embroiled in a tense battle with Russia to
preserve its economic and political independence. But today's conflict is only the latest in a long
history of battles over Ukraine's existence as a sovereign nation. As award-winning historian Serhii
Plokhy argues in The Gates of Europe, we must examine Ukraine's past in order to understand its fraught
present and likely future. Situated between Europe, Russia, and the Asian East, Ukraine was shaped by
the empires that have used it as a strategic gateway between East and West—from the Romans and Ottomans
to the Third Reich and the Soviet Union, all have engaged in global fights for supremacy on Ukrainian
soil. Each invading army left a lasting mark on the landscape and on the population, making modern
Ukraine an amalgam of competing cultures. Authoritative and vividly written, The Gates of Europe will be
the definitive history of Ukraine for years to come.
The Ukrainian Night Sep 26 2019 A vivid and intimate account of the Ukrainian Revolution, the rare
moment when the political became the existential What is worth dying for? While the world watched the
uprising on the Maidan as an episode in geopolitics, those in Ukraine during the extraordinary winter of
2013–14 lived the revolution as an existential transformation: the blurring of night and day, the loss
of a sense of time, the sudden disappearance of fear, the imperative to make choices. In this lyrical
and intimate book, Marci Shore evokes the human face of the Ukrainian Revolution. Grounded in the true
stories of activists and soldiers, parents and children, Shore’s book blends a narrative of suspenseful
choices with a historian’s reflections on what revolution is and what it means. She gently sets her
portraits of individual revolutionaries against the past as they understand it—and the future as they
hope to make it. In so doing, she provides a lesson about human solidarity in a world, our world, where
the boundary between reality and fiction is ever more effaced.
Awesome Ukraine Apr 01 2020 As the title suggests, Awesome Ukraine is more than a guide! Simply put, it
is all that is awesome about Ukraine - from national dishes, to historical facts, symbols, mythology,
popular culture and much more. This book has a highly stylized design and a unique layout with photos
spanning the decades. In it you will find explanations as to: why our national symbols are the blue and
yellow flag and the tryzub; why Ukrainians are sentimental towards the nightingale, vyshyvanka and salo;
why we are proud of Pylyp Orlyk, Serge Lifar, the Klychko brothers and the AN-225 ""Mriya"" Airplane;
and why the centre of Europe is located in Zakarpattia Oblast. Inside Awesome Ukraine you will find:
chapters on history, culture, food, places, nature, sports, technology; gorgeous photos and images
throughout the book; beautiful layout; insightful and short texts explaining interesting things you need
to know about Kyiv, including historical and cultural context; fun facts. About The Awesome Series: The
Awesome Series travel books are best selling in Ukraine since 2012. Loved by locals and visitors alike,
they are a genuine take on the Ukrainian art, cities, culture, food and traditions.
Ukraine Diaries Jun 27 2022 -16°C, sunlight, silence. I drove the children to school, then went to see
the revolution. I walked between the tents. Talked with revolutionaries. They were weary today. The air
was thick with the smell of old campfires. Ukraine Diaries is acclaimed writer Andrey Kurkov’s firsthand account of the ongoing crisis in his country. From his flat in Kiev, just five hundred yards from
Independence Square, Kurkov can smell the burning barricades and hear the sounds of grenades and
gunshot. Kurkov’s diaries begin on the first day of the pro-European protests in November, and describe
the violent clashes in the Maidan, the impeachment of Yanukovcyh, Russia’s annexation of Crimea and the
separatist uprisings in the east of Ukraine. Going beyond the headlines, they give vivid insight into
what it’s like to live through – and try to make sense of – times of intense political unrest.
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